SUBMISSION ....lfl,,m

Miletic, Daniel (REPS)

From: Tara Hewitt [Tara.Hewitt@ea.gov.au}
Sent: Friday, 7 March 2003 1:06 PM

To: Committee, NCET (REPS)

Subject: Paid parking in the parliamentary area

Paid parking is a must and should have happened years ago!!

T would add though that some additional and less meandering bus services be provided
and that the light rail be pursued as a matter of urgency. It would also be great to
ensure that trains can accomodate bicycles and that bikes on buses be investigated.

Kind regards
Tara Hewitt
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